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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

11/02/2024  15:42:412023/3816/P COMMNT Alex Shinder The garages are unattractive and some form of development is clearly desireable. That said as a responsible 

developer myself I have a number of concerns:

1. the mass and volume are too large

2. the amenity and light to number 12 are too impacted

3. consideration should be taken into account of the vegetation destruction and soil levelling that already has 

taken place pre approval. 

All said one storey less would be appropriate.
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